
From: Sherwood, Nina
To: Rosenson, Valerie
Cc: Quinones, Matt
Subject: Fw: L&R - Revised Rule Change
Date: Monday, February 01, 2021 7:32:28 PM

Valerie,

Please send the below communication to the full board. I plan to make a motion tonight to
amend the language to LR30.101 section V.E.1.b to read as follows

"Members of the Board of Representatives must be present at said meeting to vote. No
member shall be permitted to vote by email, text or telephone call to any other member,
provided, however, that nothing herein shall prohibit a member from contacting another
member present at the meeting for assistance in making their voice heard (e.g., by means of
putting such member on speaker-phone or conference line), and provided further that
members shall use best efforts to first contact the Clerk or administrative staff member(s)
present at such meeting."

The underline/strike out version can be seen below.

Thank you,

Nina Sherwood 

From: Lee, Benjamin
Sent: Monday, February 1, 2021 1:30 PM
To: Sherwood, Nina
Subject: L&R - Revised Rule Change
 
Hi Nina,

Here's a properly written version of the proposed correction (underlined for new language,
strike-through for deletion).

Members of the Board of Representatives must be present at said meeting to vote. No
member shall be permitted to vote by email, text or telephone call to any other member,
provided, however, that nothing herein shall prohibit a member from contacting another
member the Clerk or administrative staff member(s) present at the meeting for assistance in
making their voice heard (e.g., by means of putting such member on speaker-phone or
conference line), and provided further that members shall use best efforts to first contact the
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Clerk or administrative staff member(s) present at such meeting.

Best,

Ben

Benjamin Lee
Stamford Board of Representatives
District 15 Representative
Phone: 203-614-9366
Twitter: @BenLeeCT
Email: blee@stamfordct.gov


